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Spring, 2021 

 

Dear Families,  

 

Every year, absences spike in the weeks before and after the spring break as families 

squeeze in a few more days off. This year in particular, some students are facing new 

barriers to participating in learning or are experiencing fatigue from attending school all 

day from home.  

 

We know that just a few missed days here and there, even if they’re excused absences, 

can add up to too much lost instructional time. This is as true in kindergarten as it is in high 

school: too many absences can affect a student’s chances for academic success and for 

graduation. 

  

Right up until break starts and on the first day back, our teachers will be teaching, and our 

students will be learning. You can help us share that message. This spring season, give your 

children the gift of reaching for their hopes and dreams and the habit of school attendance 

and learning.  

 

If you have any questions or would like to speak with us about your student, please don’t 

hesitate to contact your teacher, the social worker, nurse or me. 

 

[Our schools will be hosting a special event on to encourage students to come to school 

every day. More information will be shared in the near future. Please consider joining us to 

help plan this celebration of [school name or mascot name] Pride!]  

 

Thank you, 

 

       Principal 
 
 
Adapted from Attendance Works 


